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May 1, 2020 
 
Important notice from the Department of Developmental Services about 

Regional Center Messaging to Local 
Communities During COVID-19 Outbreak  

What to know Your Regional Center is available. Their contact 
numbers are on their website. 
 

 
What’s changing Your Regional Center will let you know how to call them 

and will have this information on their website. 
 
If you call your Regional Center, you will be able to: 
 

• Talk to someone 
• Request to speak with a specific person 
• Find out when someone will call you back 

 
The Department expects that your Regional Center will 
make sure your service coordinator contacts you. 

 
Questions? Please contact your local regional center. If they cannot 

help you, please email DDSC19@dds.ca.gov 
 

Learn more See the Department notice about Governor Gavin 
Newsom’s declared State of Emergency due to the 
COVID-19 outbreak.  

https://www.dds.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/DDSDirective_RCMessaging_Local-Communities.pdf
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